
Dear USD 353 and Wellington Community,

Beginning May 24th, masks will no longer be required for staff, students, and patrons on USD

353 property.  We recommend that our visitors continue to follow COVID-19 guidelines as

presented by local, state, and national medical advisors to help keep our community safe.

Thank you for your continued cooperation, support, and patience throughout this school year.

Adam Hatfield

Superintendent, USD 353


